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Construction Manager’s Clarification  
 
Date:    March 26, 2019 
 
RE:    CM Clarification #2 
 
Project:   Cherokee Hard Rock Exterior Renovation Phase 1 – Signage & Exterior 

LED Boards Complete 
  
This clarification forms a part of the contract documents and modifies the original Construction 
Manager’s Bid Book.  Acknowledge receipt of this clarification in the space provided on the Form 
of Proposal.  Failure to do so may subject bidder to disqualification. 
 
The following clarifications are to be included in the scope of work affected: 
 
Item #1 Static Signage is removed from bid scope. Scope consists of furnish and install (4)  

New LED Video Boards. 
Item #2 Demo and Relocation of Casino 3 Video Board to be excluded.  
Item #3 Rough dimensions of LED video board on south Casino 4 exterior is 13’-3” x 47’-0”. 

Contractor to field verify dimensions.  
Item #4 It is preferred for the LED video board to be reduced in size to allow adequate airflow 

around board. Please provide perforated metal/bird screen around perimeter. 
 

 
 


